Explanation of the March 15, 2019 filing

On March 1, 2019, the Division of Conservation filed a rulemaking notice containing
proposed permanent rules identical to those found in this March 15, 2019 filing.

The March 1, 2019 filing contained the incorrect hearing date. This error was not
discovered until after the March 1 notice was published in the Colorado Register, Vol.
42, No. 5, March 10, 2019.

This March 15, 2019 filing corrects the hearing date from April 1 to April 18,
consistent with the original COPRRR filing, and consistent with notification to
stakeholders of the correct April 18 hearing date and also of an in-person stakeholder
meeting on March 21, 2019.



